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August 20, 2004 
 

NOTICE OF EXTENSION OF TIME TO FILE  
PETITION FOR ADMINISTRATIVE REVIEW 

(Due Monday, September 27, 2004) 
 

RE: Glick v. Verizon Northwest Inc., Docket No. UT-040535 
 
TO PARTIES OF RECORD: 
 
On Tuesday, August 17, 2004, the Complainant submitted a letter to the Commission 
electronically, requesting a 30-day extension of time to file a petition for administrative 
review.  The Complainant requests the extension in order to review documents he has 
requested from the Commission through a public records request. 
 
On Friday, August 20, 2004, Verizon Northwest Inc. notified the Commission orally that 
it did not object to the Complainant’s request.  Verizon does not request an extension of 
the 10-day response period provided in WAC 480-07-825(4)(b).   
 
The Complainant’s request for a 30-day extension of time to file a petition for 
administrative review is granted.  The Commission’s procedural rule addressing 
petitions for administrative review, WAC 480-07-825(2), provides that the Commission 
may grant extensions of time to file petitions for administrative review for good cause.  
The Complainant’s request to review public records and the time it may take to review 
those records demonstrates good cause to grant an extension of time.  A petition for 
administrative review in this proceeding must be filed with the Commission by 
Monday, September 27, 2004.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
CAROLE J. WASHBURN 
Executive Secretary 


